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Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your letter re the above planning application.

My family and I whole heartedly support the extension to School House as it stands at the moment.

The porch to the rear of the property has been sympathetically designed to compliment not only the house but
the character of the village. The erection before this was ramshackled, made worse by having a tin roof which
made it look hillbillyish and temporary, totally out of keeping with the adjacent properties and the rest of the
village. It would, in our opinion be a backward and unnecessary step to have the tiled roof replaced by a tin one.

The house porch is overlooked only by my family and Wood Leigh House and is seen by us on a daily basis. It
is a pleasure to look out of our windows and see the renovated house. It is characterful and looks comfortable in
its surroundings.

I hope that you take our views into consideration, as it is we who look on this house and porch many times a
day

Yours faithfully

Dr John and Mrs Philippa McAuley and Family

Wood End House
Aislaby
Whitby
YO21 1SW

mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
e.hardie
Stamp




